Ignacio G. Ochoa, P.E., Interim Director
' REAERE CEINEN 300 N. Flower Street

° Santa Ana, CA
PublicWorks
Santa Ana, CA 92702-4048

OQur Community. Our Commitment.

Telephone: (714) 834-2300
Fax: (714) 967-0896

October 23, 2012

Laurie Walsh

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
San Diego Region

9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100

San Diego, CA 92123-4353

Subject: Hydromodification Management Plan Workshop — Summary Report
Dear Ms. Walsh:

On August 30, 2012, the Orange County Stormwater Program was pleased to be able to convene the San
Diego Region Hydromodification Management Meeting. This meeting brought together recognized
experts and was intended to discuss two questions related to the applicability and requirements for
hydromodification management. Please find attached a final report prepared by Yeager Environmental
Associates and endorsed by the panelists that summarizes the discussion related to these important
questions. The County of Orange would welcome the addition of this report to the Regional Permit —
Hydromodification Workshop area of your website.

Please direct any questions regarding this letter to Richard Boon at (714)955-0670.

Very truly yours,
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Mary Anne Skorpanich, Manager
OC Watersheds |/
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Attachments:
Hydromodification Management Plan Workshop — Summary Report

c: lIgnacio G. Ochoa, Interim Director of OC Public Works
Tony Olmos, Assistant Director of OC Engineering
South Orange County Co-Permittees



